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 Special Meeting Agenda  
Community Forum 

Monday, March 18, 2024 
Camrosa Water District 

7385 Santa Rosa Rd. · Camarillo, CA 93012 
6:00 P.M. 

 

Call to Order  
 

1. Community Forum on Rates 

The purpose of this Community Forum is to communicate and inform the public about our 
current and future rates. The public will have the opportunity to provide feedback and discuss 
rates with staff and the Board of Directors. 

 

NOTE: As authorized by California Government Code section 54953(b), a board member will be participating 
in this meeting via teleconferencing. The teleconference location is accessible to the public. The address of 
the teleconference location is: 147 Quay St. · Auckland, 1010 New Zealand 

HYBRID MEETING 

The public is invited to attend this meeting in-person or via Zoom.  To join this meeting via Zoom, 
please click on the following link: 

 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88543159888?pwd=SFd1aDR6S1UrdURTaVNvNDI5U3VRUT09  

Meeting ID: 885 4315 9888 
Passcode: 570262 

You will need to download and install the Zoom app before logging on. 

If you’d like to make a comment, you’ll have to log-in via the Zoom app so we can identify you and 
invite you to participate. 

Upon request, this agenda will be made available in appropriate alternative formats to persons with 
disabilities, as required by Section 202 of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990.  Any person with a 
disability who requires a modification or accommodation in order to participate in a meeting should direct 
such request to Donnie Alexander at (805) 482-8514 at least 48 hours before the meeting, if possible. 



You are Invited!
Camrosa Community Forum on Rates

MONDAY, MARCH 18, 2024 | 6:00 PM

IN PERSON

7385 Santa Rosa Rd
Camarillo, CA 93012

Your participation and perspective are 
highly valued, as they contribute to 
shaping the future of our service  
delivery in our community. 

For additional questions, visit www.camrosa.com/rate-study 
or contact us at 805.388.0226

ONLINE ZOOM 

www.camrosa.com/rate-study



Dear Valued Customer,

Camrosa Water District is committed to transparent communication and ensuring that our services meet the needs and 
expectations of our community. As part of this commitment, we are pleased to invite you to participate in a community 
forum focused on discussing rates and the services they support. During this forum, we aim to provide you with information 
regarding our current and future rates, the factors influencing them, and gather your valuable feedback. 

TOPICS WILL INCLUDE:

•	 Overview of current and potential future rates and rate structures.
•	 Factors influencing rates, including infrastructure maintenance and sustainability initiatives.
•	 Opportunities for community involvement in decision-making processes.
•	 Open floor for questions, suggestions, and feedback.

Your input is crucial in helping us make informed decisions that benefit our entire community. Together, we can ensure 
sustainable, reliable, and affordable services for all residents. Thank you for your continued support and partnership in 
maintaining the quality of our services.

Warm regards,

Your Camrosa Board of Directors and Staff


